
 

 

 

 

Katahdin Trust Employees Raise $3,000 for St. Apollonia Dental Clinic 
 

HOULTON, Maine (Tuesday, December 19) – The St. Apollonia Dental Clinic was selected to 
be the recipient of funds raised during the first three quarters of 2023 by employees of Katahdin 
Trust, a local community bank that serves northern Maine and the greater Bangor and Portland 
regions.  

“We are happy to donate this year’s Casual Because 
We Care funds to the St. Apollonia Dental Clinic,” 
said Natasha McCarthy, Executive Vice President, 
Chief Human Resources Officer.  “This program was 
designed to help our employees give back to our 
communities and we feel that this organization is 
very deserving of this donation.” 

Each Katahdin Trust employee who wishes to 
participate in the Casual Because We Care program 
donates a minimum of $1 in exchange for the 
privilege to dress casually and wear jeans on Fridays 
and Saturdays. The program also allows employees 
to decide the beneficiary of the funds collected.  

“St Apollonia Dental Clinic is humbled by this 
generous gesture.” Said Norma Desjardins, DMD, 
Executive Director of St. Apollonia Dental Clinic. 
“It's especially meaningful as it comes from the 
employees of Katahdin Trust Company, our friends and neighbors.  This is the same group that 
makes up an important part of our Festival of Trees volunteer army. We truly appreciate this 
donation, which allows us to continue our mission of putting a smile on the face of every child in 
Aroostook County.”   

About St. Apollonia Dental Clinic 
A private 501© (3) nonprofit dental clinic, created to provide a comprehensive dental home for 
the children of Aroostook County who do not have one and do not have access to one. The 
clinic’s mission is to put a smile on the face of every child in Aroostook County.  
 
About Katahdin Trust  
Founded in 1918, Katahdin Trust is a community bank based in Houlton, Maine with more than 
$1 billion in assets and nearly 180 employees. The Bank offers financial services to individuals 
and businesses from 16 bank branch locations throughout northern Maine and the greater Bangor 

Pictured LeŌ to right are representaƟves from 
Katahdin Trust and The St. Apollonia Dental 
Clinic- ScoƩ Rossignol, Cathy Haley, Nancy 
Watson, Katrina Salch, Kelly Jo Cole, Misty 
Walton, Sandra Brown, Andrea White, Dr. 
Norma Desjardins, Megan Swimm, Julie Tucci, 
Kaydence Brecht, and Joe Clukey. 



and Portland regions with a suite of digital and online banking solutions. Katahdin Trust is 
designated as a 2023 “Best Places to Work in Maine”, 2023 Best Place for Working Parents®, 
and one of American Banker’s Top 200 Community Banks in the U.S. The parent company of 
Katahdin Trust, Katahdin Bankshares Corp, common stock is quoted on the OTC Markets 
(OTCQX) under the symbol KTHN. Learn more about the Bank at www.katahdintrust.com and 
follow Katahdin Trust on Facebook, X, LinkedIn, and Instagram.  
EOE/M/F/VET/DISABLED  

 
###  

 


